
Dear Sirs,  
 
I wish to amend the Rulemaking Petition that I submitted last weekend to include the 
requirement that the publicly traded companies covered by the rule be required to release the 
information to the public on or before January 3, 2022.  (The beginning of the first quarter of 
2022). 
 
Thank you for considering my petition and this request to include a date for compliance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
George Webster 
 


